
 

 

 
26th March, 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Thursday 1st April 
 
I would like to thank you all for your amazing support in helping us to reopen to all students this 
term. It’s been a pleasure to have students back in lessons enjoying face to face teaching with our 
dedicated staff. Your support has enabled us to overcome the many challenges we faced in having 
a successful reopening. 
 
The Spring Term ends on Thursday 1st April and staff and students can look forward to a well-
earned break. From Tuesday 6th April, some students will have the opportunity to attend special 
classes we are running to support their learning. Students in Year 7 who have registered for the 
Easter Holiday Club should arrive at 8.45am (Crowland Road gate). Students are not expected to 
wear uniform but should wear training shoes since there will be some physical activities involved.  
 
Classes will end a little earlier than usual on Thursday but in order to maintain distancing between 
students in different year groups, dismissal will be staggered. Please refer to the timings below for 
specific departure times for each year group: 
 
Year 7: 12.30pm (Crowland Road gate) 
 
Year 8: 12.15pm (Gladesmore Road gate) 
 
Year 9: 12.45pm (Crowland Road gate) 
 
Year 10: 1.00pm (Gladesmore Road gate) 
 
Year 11: 1.30pm (Crowland Road gate) 
 
Lunch will be available for all year groups prior to their departure. Families who have children 
eligible for Free School Meals will also receive vouchers for the holiday period as usual.  
 
Wishing you all a pleasant and safe break.  

 
Sincerely 

 
 
Tony Hartney CBE 


